
Khalsa VA Primary School 

NEWSLETTER 

                                  Week beginning 24
th
 April 2017 

 

Year 6 Early Start 
Thank you for supporting your children in their final 
year at Khalsa Primary School. We are truly 
grateful to parents who made sure that their child 
attended the booster sessions during the Easter 
break.  
We would like to remind Year 6 parents that 
children should arrive at school at 8.00am 
everyday until Friday 12th May.  
In addition we would like your child to attend 
school on Bank holiday Monday 1st May from 
9am – 12pm.  
We would appreciate it, if you could provide your 
child with a healthy snack (cereal bars or fruit).  
Please ensure that you continue to support your 
child with their homework and also read with them 
on a daily basis. 
  

After-School Clubs 
We would like to remind parents to collect their 
children from the courtyard/outside the school hall 
for after school clubs at 4.30pm. Please do not 
wait inside the school lobby area. 
 
 

Thought for the week: 
 

You get what you give,  
so give it your all.

 

Collection arrangements 
We are aware that a number of parents have 

requested too many named people to be on the 

‘emergency contact lists’ for their child. This 

means that some children are brought in and 

collected by a number of different people. For 

health and safety reasons, we are reducing the 

lists of names. From now on, parents are only 

allowed to have 4 names, including their own, 

on the emergency collection list.  We will be 

sending out data collection forms to parents 

over the next couple of weeks so that parents 

can amend the details. Please look at the list 

carefully and reduce the number to 4.  Please 

ensure that you remind people on the collection 

list that they will be contacted in the case of an 

emergency, if we cannot make contact with 

parents. 

Vaisakhi 
It was good to note that lots of parents and 
children attended the Vaisakhi Southall Nagar 
Kirtan. 
 
Please make note that we have changed the 
date for our Vaisakhi celebrations. The new 
date is now Friday 12th May. We will provide 
more information of the programme shortly. 
Please join us to celebrate Vaisakhi at Khalsa. 
 

                                        DIARY DATES 
 

Science Week    Week beginning 1
st

 May 
Start of Year 2 SATs    Week beginning 1

st
 May  

Reception – Miss Kamboj Class - Pizza Express Trip Wednesday 3
rd

 May 
Reception – Miss Panesar - Pizza Express Trip  Thursday 4

th
 May 

Year 6 SATs    Week beginning 8
th

 May 
Vaisakhi Assembly    Friday 12

th
 May 

Year 5 Trip to Science Centre    Wednesday 17
th

 May 
Reception – Miss Panesar Class Assembly    Friday 19

th
 May 

Afternoon Nursery Trip to Odds Farm Park    Tuesday 23
rd

 May 
Year 3 trip to Theatre – Matlida    Wednesday 24

th
 May 

Year 1 trip to Northolt Park    Thursday 25
th

 May 
Morning Nursery Trip to Odds Farm Park    Friday 26

th
 May 

Reception – Miss Kamboj Class Assembly     Friday 26
th

 May 
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